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Executive Assist ant to Chairman Andrew Giles Fay 

1 



Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

{850)413-6036 
vwashing@psc.state.fl.us 

FLORIDA 
P'UBLIC 
SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Disclaimer: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communication to or from state officials regarding state business are 

considered public records and will be made available to the public and the media uJacpon request. Therefore, your email message may be 

subject to public disclosure. If you do not want your email message released in response to a public records request, do not send email to 

the Public Service Commission . Instead, contact this office by phone. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

elizabeth.watts@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elizabeth Watts 
< el iza beth.watts@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 6:56 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need . They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Elizabeth Watts 
513 SE 27th Way Boynton Beach, FL 33435-8904 elizabeth.watts@verizon.net 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

thal iamorales01@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Thalia Morales <thaliamorales01 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 6:55 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to investin efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Thalia Morales 
19201 Collins Ave # 528 Sunny Isles Beach, FL 33160-2202 thaliamorales01@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

ronm430@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Colonel Meyer <ronm430 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 5:24 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Colonel Meyer 
3701 Eagle Pass St# 30 North Port, FL 34286-2009 ronm430@aol.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

cncmykids@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Faith Shafman 

< cncmykids@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 4:01 AM 

Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

No money grabbing for FPL!!!! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs Faith Shafman 

22120 Laramore Ave Port Charlotte, FL 33952-4502 cncmykids@yahoo.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

gomerlu 11@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elsy Shallman <gomerlu 11 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 1 :12 AM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost oftheir projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Elsy Shallman 
17294 37th Pl N Loxahatchee, FL 33470-3627 gomerlu11@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

sashenka77@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Aleksandra Kaporovskaya 

< sashenka77@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 10:27 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Miss Aleksandra Kaporovskaya 
941 Meadow Glade Dr Ruskin, FL 33570-5108 sashenka77@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

clwbchbabycakes@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Wendi Myers 
<clwbchbabycakes@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, June 10, 2022 10:25 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Wendi Myers 
8588 Ostrom Way Weeki Wachee, FL 34613-4438 clwbchbabycakes@mac.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

cindalou5@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Anne Henry <cindalouS 

@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, June 10, 2022 10:21 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms Anne Henry 
4833 Fruitville Rd Unit 203 Sarasota, FL 34232-1886 cindalou5@yahoo.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

irishengin@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ronald Sonesen 
< irishengin@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 10:05 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. FPL IS 

AWASH IN PROFITS. They do not need more money! 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr Ronald Sonesen 
8540 SW 90th Pl Ocala, FL 34481-9302 
irishengin@aol.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

walkeejt@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Judi Travis 
<walkeejt@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 9:58 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms Judi Travis 
14805 Quay Ln Delray Beach, FL 33446-9640 walkeejt@gmail.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

cyclinsandy@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sandra Boylston 

<cyclinsandy@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, June 10, 2022 9:53 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Sandra Boylston 
105 Ventura Dr Sanford, FL 32773-5546 

cyclinsandy@yahoo.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

jmcalvi01832@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Judi Calvi <jmcalvi01832 

@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, June 10, 2022 9:31 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms Judi Calvi 
2940 Wood Pointe Dr Holiday, FL 34691-8733 jmca1vi01832@yahoo.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

kristalohr1975@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Krista Lohr < kristalohr1975 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 9:12 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

Find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter weather forecast is 

extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going to make my bills 

increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs that help customers 

with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That . 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Krista Lohr 
3728 Colby St Sarasota, FL 34232-1436 
kristalohr197S@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

lehighacres23@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Randolph Astwood <lehighacres23 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Friday, June 10, 2022 9:03 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Randolph Astwood 
376 Old Alemany Pl Oviedo, FL 32765-5962 lehighacres23@yahoo.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

SharonQFK@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sharon Franklin 
<SharonQFK@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, June 10, 2022 9:02 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL} preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Sharon Franklin 
955 New Waterford Dr Naples, FL 34104-8300 SharonQFK@aol.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

naturecoastjoe@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joseph Murphy 

< naturecoastjoe@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 9:00 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Joseph Murphy 

34413 Orchid Pkwy Ridge Manor, FL 33523-8856 naturecoastjoe@aol.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

brianheidbreder1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brian Heidbreder 
< brianheidbreder1@everyactioncustom.com > 
Friday, June 10, 2022 8:57 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to a.sk you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Brian Heidbreder 
3661 Palmetto Ave Apt 4 Miami, FL 33133-6236 brianheidbreder1@yahoo.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

teamstables06@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Leah Stables <teamstables06 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 8:57 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mrs Leah Stables 
110 Bailey St San Mateo, FL 32187-2401 

teamstables06@gmaif.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

irishengin@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ronald Sonesen 
< irishengin@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 8:36 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr Ronald Sonesen 
8540 SW 90th Pl Ocala, FL 34481-9302 
irishengin@aol.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

robertposch323@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Robert Posch < robertposch323 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Friday, June 10, 2022 8:19 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Robert Posch 
1612 Pepper Grass Ct Orlando, FL 32825-8902 robertposch323@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

dalencon1020@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of lvanna Dalencon <dalencon1020 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, June 10, 2022 7:47 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Families like mine are having to make choices between paying our utility bills and paying for food. It's horrifying that FPL 

wants to increase rates even more than they have this past year alone, and for such a ridiculous reason too. Please don't 

let FPL continue to hurt Floridian families like this. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. lvanna Dalencon 
1416 N 59th Ter Hollywood, FL 33021-4547 dalencon1020@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

sladamsphd@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sandra Adams 

< sladamsphd@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 7:45 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Sandra Adams 
6746 E Bay Blvd Navarre, FL 32566-8002 
slada msphd@flgrn.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

jjwaters101@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Janice Waters <jjwaters101 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 7:43 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Janice Waters 
207 Ariola Dr Pensacola Beach, FL 32561-2103 jjwaters101@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

john@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Yost <john@everyactioncustom.com> 

Friday, June 10, 2022 7:28 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr John Yost 
1505 Big Creek Cv Niceville, FL 32578-1509 john@yost-associates.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

joeziem22@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Barbara Ziemian <joeziem22 

@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, June 10, 2022 7:26 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's {FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Barbara Ziemian 
14701 Fair Haven Rd Fort Myers, FL 33908-1634 joeziem22@wmconnect.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

victorpignata@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Victor Pignata 

< victorpig nata@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 7:12 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Victor Pignata 
5268 Fearnley Rd Lake Worth, FL 33467-5651 victorpignata@bellsouth.net 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

angelique_sp@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Angelique St.Pierre 
<angelique_sp@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, June 10, 2022 7:20 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Angelique St.Pierre 
1456 Arnold Dr Melbourne, FL 32935-3238 angelique_sp@yahoo.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

kmatulina@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Karen Matulina 
< kmatulina@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 6:55 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Karen Matulina 
8130 AlA S St Augustine, FL 32080-8341 
kmatulina@comcast.net 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

cricket@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Cricket Blanton 
< cricket@everyactioncustom.com > 
Friday, June 10, 2022 6:37 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL} preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Cricket Blanton 
1818 Dodge Cir N Melbourne, FL 32935-4932 cricket@cherokeehighlander.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

jmarchsrq@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Janice March 

<jmarchsrq@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, June 10, 2022 6:36 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Janice March 
4124 Turks Cap Pl Sarasota, FL 34234-4542 jmarchsrq@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

suelinden@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Susan Linden 

< suelinden@everyactioncustom.com > 
Friday, June 10, 2022 6:34 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Susan Linden 
1061 Hunt St NW Palm Bay, FL 32907-7842 suelinden@yahoo.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

gordonsgoods407@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Amanda Gordon 
< gordonsgoods407@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 6:24 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Amanda Gordon 
828 Lighthouse Cv Sanford, FL 32773-6445 gordonsgoods407@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

ascottlynn@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Andy Lynn 
< ascottlynn@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 6:22 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's {FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Andy Lynn 
1514 E Scott St Pensacola, FL 32503-4661 ascottlynn@yahoo.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

bkm 1223@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Barb Morrison < bkm 1223 

@everyactioncl)stom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 6:19 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms Barb Morrison 
2346 Druid Rd E Lot 1612 Clearwater, FL 33764-4124 bkm1223@hotmail.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

boomerang@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of susan rybski 

< boomerang@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 6:16 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. susan rybski 
14450 Oakglen Dr Largo, FL 33774-5028 
boomerang@bellsouth.net 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

nm51zero@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nina Mazur 
< nmS 1 zero@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 6:11 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Nina Mazur 
1510 E De Soto St Pensacola, FL 32501-3441 nm51zero@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

ssb_45@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Cheryl McKinney <ssb_45 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Friday, June 10, 2022 6:04 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Vear Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's {FPL} preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 
to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Cheryl McKinney 
3864 NW 2nd Ct Deerfield Beach, FL 33442-8019 ssb_ 45@yahoo.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

genevievefortner@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Genevieve Fortner 
< genevievefo rtner@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 5:51 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Genevieve Fortner 
1600 E La Rua St Pensacola, FL 32501-4346 genevievefortner@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

sppyrd@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Todd Dripps 
< sppyrd@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 5:50 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Todd Dripps 
296 SE Saint Lucie Blvd Apt 305 Stuart, FL 34996-1383 sppyrd@bellsouth.net 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

sppyrd@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Todd Dripps 

< sppyrd@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 5:46 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Todd Dripps 
296 SE Saint Lucie Blvd Apt 305 Stuart, FL 34996-1383 sppyrd@bellsouth.net 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

chisaria@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Andrea Chisari 
< chisaria@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 5:43 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Andrea Chisari 
3195 Keith Ln Mims, FL 32754-5679 
chisaria@att.net 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

dobi_dobroslawa@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Dobi Dobroslawa 
< dobi_dobroslawa@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 5:35 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Dobi Dobroslawa 
21784 Brixham Run Loop Estero, FL 33928-6266 dobi_dobroslawa@yahoo.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

denformation@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of D H 
<denformation@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, June 10, 2022 5:25 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr.DH 
30000 Orange Ave Fort Pierce, FL 34945-4305 denformation@yahoo.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

gcraciun1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of George Craciun <gcraciun1 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Friday, June 10, 2022 5:21 PM 

Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's {FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency prqgrams 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 

Mr. George Craciun 
12811 Flint Creek Rd Thonotosassa, FL 33592-2660 gcraciunl@yahoo.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

strudeaupta@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Stephanie Trudeau 

< strudeaupta@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 5:20 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL} preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Stephanie Trudeau 

2601 Boundbrook Blvd West Palm Beach, FL 33406-8657 strudeaupta@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

mbrower628@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael Brower <mbrower628 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 5:20 PM 

Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. 

FPL's projections are going to make rate-payer's bills increase without ever realizing any benefits from the the proposed 

FPL investment. It is clear that this means FPL, a public corporation, will become wealthier without any benefits to the 

Florida rate-payers. Furthermore, such proposed FPL investments are not designed to meet our everyday Florida's 

energy needs. Instead FPL should directly increase investment in sustainable and hardened utility-scale Solar and Solar 

Storage, utility-scale Wind-power and incentivized Energy Efficiencies that help FPL rate-payers with the real weather 

risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months instead of the "half-baked" schemes on the present 

docket, which is based on an unrealistic winter scenario and impracticably flies in the face of all science research knows 

about climate climate. 

FPL is able to pass the full-cost of their projects, plus more new profit for new infrastructure, onto the ratepayers with 

PSC approval. My sense is you withheld such approval. You should not motivate FPL to build more gas-fired plants or 

build the wrong non-renewable energy technologies that are unsuitable to Florida's actual need. 

FPL are already raising our bills higher and higher, a crushing burden on the Florida rate-payer. Please reject FPL's 

proposed site plan and urge them to invest in renewable technologies and efficiency programs that conserve resources, 

save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Michael Brower 

5073 Mandavilla Blvd Gulf Breeze, FL 32563-8932 mbrower628@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

Mishka.mondragon@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michelle Mondragon 

< Mishka.mondragon@everyactioncustom.com> 

Friday, June 10, 2022 5:19 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 
Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of thei"r projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Michelle Mondragon 
601 Hermits Tri Altamonte Springs, FL 32701-2703 Mishka.mondragon@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

am.id@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of ANA MARIA NUNEZ-GONZALEZ 

< am.id@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 5:18 PM 

Office of Chairman Fay 

Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms. ANA MARIA NUNEZ-GONZALEZ 

11609 SW 147th Ter Miami, FL 33176-7380 am.id@live.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

twyndragon@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Bonnie McLean 

< twyndragon@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, June 10, 2022 5:05 PM 
Office of Chairman Fay 

Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Ms Bonnie McLean 
2319 N 15th Ave Pensacola, FL 32503-4705 twyndragon@att.net 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Andrew Fay, 

lihuebob@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Robert Schoonmaker 

< lihuebob@everyactioncustom.com> 

Friday, June 10, 2022 5:05 PM 

Office of Chairman Fay 

Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. The winter 

weather forecast is extremely unlikely to occur, and there is no sound evidence to back it up. FPL's projections are going 

to make my bills increase before even being relevant to meet our state's energy needs. I want to see more programs 

that help customers with the real weather risks we are facing, like extreme heat during the summer months. 

I know that FPL can pass the full cost of their projects, plus more profit for new infrastructure, onto customers. That 

motivates FPL to build more than what we actually need. They are already raising our bills higher than I've seen in my 

time as a Florida resident. Stand with us: reject FPL's proposed site plan and urge them to invest in efficiency programs 

that save money, save energy, and help us meet our needs when the weather is most unbearable. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Robert Schoonmaker 

437 Pier Ln Melbourne Beach, FL 32951-4266 lihuebob@yahoo.com 
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